
Dear AMS Families,

I certainly did not expect that we would have to have to deal with wildfire smoke 
from Canada, but there is always a first!  Usually in June we are dealing with 
heat waves that impact activities, not wildfire smoke.  Mother Nature certainly 
has made the weather interesting this year.  Alas, all good things have to come to 
an end, which means so does the 2022-2023 school year.  What an amazing 
school year it has been!

For those students who ordered yearbooks, yearbooks will be delivered in time for 
students to get signatures during their end of year parties.    

As a reminder, if your child is missing any items, please check our Lost & Found. 
As the end of the school year approaches, please ask your student to check the 
Lost & Found tables in the cafeteria. We have many jackets, water bottles, 

sweatshirts, etc. that would like to find their way home! 
All unclaimed items will be donated to charity at 
the end of the school year.
Reminders of important “End of Year” events coming 
up at AMS:

● ASHA Basket Raffle Flyer – June 12, 2023
● School Closed – June 16, 2023
● Half Day for students – June 21, 2023
● MP4 Ends/Report Cards released – June 22, 2023
● Last Day of School/Half Day for students – June 22, 2023

Sincerely,
Michele Fisher
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WDWOW-qPggnQPvurAlOUoP9xO9AR3Gls/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.ashanj.com/home
https://parents.htps.us/genesis/sis/view?gohome=true
https://forms.gle/5c5w7RjyDA4CWZA97
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1SbeTYB4Wa1W9bGxJXlKl-sSk8rqSabwe/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111570949087079613095&rtpof=true&sd=true

